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Join the Countywide Community Revitalization Team (CCRT) for a  meeting hosted by 

the Office of Community Revitalization (OCR) on Wednesday, April 19, at 10 a.m. 

 

The meeting will be held in person at the Vista Center Room 1E-60, 2300 N Jog Rd., in 

West Palm Beach.  

 

The purpose of this meeting is to recognize Palm Beach Sheriff’s Office (PBSO) District 

3 Community Policing Unit for their volunteerism and service within the CCRT area 

communities. This meeting will also give the CCRT the opportunity to meet the PBSO 

unit. 

 

Palm Beach Sheriff’s Office (PBSO) District 3 Community Policing Unit will be in 

attendance to be recognized for their volunteerism and service to the CCRT areas.  It 

gives Palm Beach County Board of County Commissioners and the Office of Community 

Revitalization (OCR) much pleasure to recognize PBSO for going over and beyond their 

call of duty to assist the OCR.  It is important for PBSO to know that their good deeds 

and excellent works are not going unnoticed.   

 

District 1 Commissioner Maria G. Marino will also be in attendance to share in the 

recognition of PBSO District 3 Community Policing Unit for their dedication to the Palm  

Beach County CCRT area communities. 
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Houston L. Tate 
OCR Director 

Ruth Moguillansky 
OCR Principal Planner 

 

Chrystal Mathews 
Senior Planner 

Audley G. Reid 
Senior Planner 

William Wynn 
Senior Planner 

For more information, please contact Houston L. Tate, OCR Director, at 561.233.5303 or   
htate@pbcgov.org. Para mas información, por favor contacte a Ruth Moguillansky, OCR 
Principal Planner, al 561.233.5376 o via email a rmoguill@pbcgov.org 

WEDNESDAY APRIL 19 | 10AM 
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